
Dear Council Members and City Staff, 
I am submitting the Pavement Report as a reminder that the City should be spending $4.2 
million per year to increase the quality of our roads from Poor to Good in 5 years. 
https://www.cityofsebastopol.gov/wp-content/uploads/2024/09/Agenda-Item-Number-7-
Pavement-Management-Report.pdf 
 
As you review the budget, please remember that people voted for more sales tax to improve 
infrastructure. 
 
Per the report, which tax payers paid for, you need to put substantial funding into the roads to 
keep them from failing. 
 
Thank you, 
Kate Haug 


